A MESSAGE FROM THE CHANCELLOR'S OFFICE

OUR UWL VACCINATION INCENTIVE PROGRAM

Monday, July 26, 2021

Announcing UW System's "70 for 70" campaign

Dear students and colleagues:

As fall approaches, we are looking forward to a much more normal 2021-22 school year and a return to the traditions that make UWL so special.

We also know COVID-19 remains a serious threat, and that vaccinations are the key to achieving a safe and successful school year. With this in mind, I am pleased to announce an exciting opportunity for students.

Students who receive their COVID-19 vaccination and grant UWL's Student Health Center permission to confirm their status will be entered into drawings for prizes and scholarships. To become eligible, students must be fully vaccinated and complete a <u>short survey</u> by Oct. 15. This voluntary program will give us a clearer picture of student vaccination rates and allow us to reward students for doing their part to protect the community. We will share more details in the coming days.

That's not all. UW System is allocating <u>additional scholarships</u> to campuses that achieve a 70% student vaccination rate by Oct. 15. By reaching this goal, UWL can unlock at least seven \$7,000 scholarships distributed via drawing.

Those who are vaccinated and have completed the survey are already eligible for the drawings. No further action is required.

If you are vaccinated but have not taken the survey, it will take <u>moments to complete</u>. If you are not currently vaccinated, you can become eligible for the drawings by getting fully vaccinated and completing <u>the survey</u> by Oct. 15. Please note that, in order to be entered, you must allow the Student Health Center to confirm your vaccination status.

<u>Click here for more information about vaccinations, including a list of local providers.</u>

I encourage everyone to take advantage of this wonderful opportunity to not only win prizes and scholarships, but demonstrate UWL's culture of responsibility as we work to put COVID-19 behind us.

Thank you for all you've done — and continue to do — to keep our campus and community safe.

Let's do this, Eagles!

Take care,

• Tagged people: Joe Gow

Tagged departments: <u>Chancellor's Office</u>
Tagged keywords: <u>COVID-19 pandemic</u>

Permalink